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From: Jane Somers
To: planadmin
Subject: Parks Zoning
Date: Saturday, March 12, 2016 1:13:06 PM


Dear City Plan Commission -


I am writing to express my support for the proposed zoning changes to protect the parks in the City of
Milwaukee.
Our parks are a precious asset.
Thank you.


(Dorothy) Jane Somers
929 N. Astor St., Unit 2501
Milwaukee, WI 53202
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